
 
  SC del Sol 

  P.O. Box 30662 

  Phoenix, AZ  85046-0662 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Your high school has a soccer player(s) who will be participating in the 2025 SC del Sol    

Presidents’ Day Tournament in Phoenix, Arizona. 

 

This event is a college soccer showcase with hundreds of college coaches in attendance.  This 

tournament offers players the opportunity to continue their soccer career at the collegiate level as 

well as possibly securing financial assistance to attend college. 

 

I am offering players this written documentation so that their possible absence from school may 

be excused.  I thank you for supporting your student-athletes. 

 

The dates of the tournament are as follows: 

 

Friday, February 14, 2025, through Monday, February 17, 2025. 

 

I appreciate your support in this venture. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mat Evans 
Mat Evans 

Tournament Director 

SC del Sol 

Presidents’ Day Tournament 

 

 

 


